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Chair Professor of Materials Engineering 
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Dear Professor Chu, 
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Way Kuo 
President and 
University Distinguished Professor 

I am delighted to inform you that you have been selected by our committee to receive one of The 
President' s Awards (TPAs). TPAs recognize faculty who have made exemplary contributions to 
research and professional education that have helped City Univers ity of Hong Kong achieve 
local and global distinction. As a token of the University' s appreciation, you w ill receive an 
award amount of HK$50,000 through the January 20 l 6 payroll. 

Please accept my heartfelt congratulations on behalf of the University, and I wish you continued 
success with your work. 

Yours sincerely, 

Way Kuo 

Copy to: Professor Arthur Ellis, Provost 
Professor Hong Yan, Dean (CSE) 
Professor Xun-Li Wang, Head (AP) 
Ms Helen Leung, Director of Human Resources 
Mr Simon Tang, Director of Finance 


